
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 28 August 2003 

19. REVIEW OF BOARD REPRESENTATIVES ON OUTSIDE ORGANISATIONS 
 
 The Board was provided with an opportunity to review its appointed representatives on outside 

organisations.   
 
 It was resolved that Lynda Carter replace Sonia Gill on the Neighbourhood Week Joint Board 

Committee. 
 
 The Board expressed its thanks to Sonia Gill for her contributions to the Neighbourhood Week Joint 

Board Subcommittee. 
 
 


